
5. CHRISTCHURCH ROAD SAFETY COORDINATING COMMITTEE 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Susan Cambridge, Road Safety Coordinator providing an 

update on the projects being undertaken by the Christchurch Road Safety Coordinating Committee. 
 
 The report noted the discussion by the Subcommittee regarding under-run protection being provided 

on trucks as a safety measure. 
 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1. To receive the information. 
 
 2. That the Committee investigate requiring under-run protection to be fitted to all Council and City 

Care trucks and the trucks of contractors working for the Council, in the interest of cyclist and 
pedestrian safety. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


